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25th May 2018

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents and Carers

As we break up for our half term break today, I wanted to inform you of the date for Ash Croft Primary School to convert to Harmony Multi Academy Trust.

The date for the conversion is 1st June 2018. This means that when the children return to school after half term, the school will be know as Ash Croft Primary Academy.

This is a very exciting time for our school/academy. The trust currently manages two other academies in Derby, which are Cavendish Close Junior Academy and Village Primary Academy. A further 4 schools, including our federation school Cottons Farm Primary School, will be joining the Trust over the next couple of months. Once all the schools in Derby have joined the trust, you will see some further changes on our website, but for the moment policies that relate to Ash Croft Primary only, such as the Harmony Trust Safeguarding Policy, will be added to the list of policies on the site.

Whilst the day to day running of the school may seem unchanged, there will be some new and exciting initiatives coming soon as a result of our joining the trust. We will keep you informed about all of these over the coming weeks and months. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs Manpreet Ubhie or myself.
Thank you all for your continuing support.

If you would like to learn more about the trust and trustees and to access a full range of policies, please visit the website detailed below. 
www.theharmonytrust.org

Best Wishes
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Penny Brown
Executive Headteacher
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